+ American Red Cross Coastal Bend - Texas Chapter

P.O. Box 3088
Corpus Christi, Texas 78404
(512) 887-9991

July 19, 1988

Dear Dr. Garcia,

Thank you for the kind words and thoughts about the American
Red Cross. It is a great boost to our organization to receive
such praise from one of our community leaders.

There is also a surge of pride in our staff and volunteers that
such a person like you has recognized their efforts in the
community.

May I assure you that the Red Cross will continue working to
maintain your respect and confidence along with every citizen
of the Coastal Bend.

Sincerely,

Lot

Chairman
Board of Directors

Dr. Hector P. Garcia, M.D.
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405
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